
Dear River Community Resident,

The Wabash River Enhancement Corporation (WREC) is announcing two public meetings: 

October 25th: Wabash River Watershed Water Quality - Watershed Management Plan
November 4th: Wabash River Corridor Tippecanoe County Rural Section Master Plan
Why are we holding two meetings? 
WREC has been working on developing Corridor Master Plans for the Urban (completed last spring) and Rural sections of our Wabash River Corridor, and developing a management plan for the Wabash River watershed (the area that drains into the river).   The objective for the corridor master plan (urban and rural sections) is to provide long term direction and guidance for enhancing the Wabash River Corridor.  The goal for the watershed management plan is to improve our river’s water quality.   The first meeting (October 25) will focus on the watershed management plan project and the second meeting (November 4) will present the Wabash River Corridor Master Plan for the rural section of Tippecanoe County. To view additional information for both meetings, including a draft of the corridor master plan, go to www.wabashriver.net and click on Fall 2010 Meetings under the What’s New heading on the right side of the page.  We hope to see you at both meetings as we continue to work together to enhance our Wabash River!
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These two planning projects are related to each other but focus on different aspects of enhancing the Wabash River Corridor.  In order for implementation of the Corridor Master Plans to be successful in the long term, Wabash River water quality must be improved.  WREC initiated the watershed project to address river water quality through improving water quality in the watershed.  This watershed project will develop a management plan for the Wabash River watershed specifically - the area that drains into the river downstream of Wildcat Creek in Tippecanoe Co.   this will improve the corridor ecosystem and provide a n environmentally safe corr iorfor residents and visitor 
